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To: Paul Gottlob <paul.gottlob@iptenergyservices.com>

Paul,

It looks like there is nine wells within the 1/2 mile of the NGL C9C well.  The list below contains the nine wells within 1/2
mile that will need to be addressed in the Sundry. The Sundry has been returned to Draft so that you may provide
information for the additional wells.

Thanks,

Arthur

--  

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.

Environmental Data Analyst
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